


March 12, 2025
Chairman Gary Flock called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM.  All board members were present except Treasurer Ashley Gierczak.  The meeting was properly posted.
The minutes from the February meeting were read. There was a motion by Bob and a second by Nick to approve the minutes.  The motion carried 3-0.  
The financial report was given. There was a motion by Nick and a second by Bob to approve the financial report and pay the bills for the month.  The motion carried 3-0.  
Dog licenses were collected by March 1st so Ashley will now settle those with the county.
Amy presented the 2024 financial report to the board.  There was a motion by Bob and a second by Nick to approve the report. 
A gravel and rock proposal from Milestone Materials for 2025 was reviewed.  A motion to approve the proposed costs was made by Bob and seconded by Nick.  Motion carried 3-0.
A site permit was submitted from Craig Steger for an accessory building. A motion was made by Bob and seconded by Nick.  The motion carried 3-0.
The board will do a check of town roads on March 17th.
Gary summarized work being done with the Little La Crosse River Watershed.  He feels the township should have a large presence with this group.
Nick, Amy and Ashley will attend WTA District Meetings on March 14th or March 15th for Board of Review training.
The Annual meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, April 16, 2025, at 7:00 PM
The next monthly board meeting will be held on April 9th at 7:00 PM.
A motion was made by Nick and seconded by Bob to adjourn the meeting at 8:30 PM. Motion carried 3-0.
 
Amy Brueggen
Town Clerk



